
Residents of New London

EMERGENCY BRUSH 
PICKUP - BEGINNING
AUGUST 11

Reasonable amounts (pick-up truck maximum) of branches only will be
chipped at curbside and hauled away by Public Works crews starting
Tuesday, August 11, 2020. Branch cuttings no larger than 4 inches in
diameter will be accepted. Public Works will not be picking up small 
twigs, etc. in containers or bags.

There will be no return trips... please have branches at curbside
prior to the start date.

Branch cuttings smaller than 4 inches in diameter, lawn debris,
leaves, twigs and scrap metal may be brought to the transfer station.

Transfer Sta�on Loca�on: 109 Crystal Avenue
Transfer Sta�on Hours: Monday – Friday 7:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

& 12:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.


